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Overview

The Valley Transportation Plan 2050 (VTP 2050) is the 
countywide long-range transportation plan for Santa Clara 
County. As the County Transportation Agency (CTA) for 
the county, the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
(VTA) periodically updates this 25-year plan. 
VTP provides a planning and policy framework for 
developing and delivering future transportation projects. 
It considers all modes of travel such as: Highways, Local 
Streets and Roads, Expressways, Transit, Transportation 
Systems and Management/Intelligent Transportation 
Systems, and Bicycles. The Plan also identifies existing 
and future transportation needs through a systematic 
approach based on input from local jurisdictions, elected 
officials and the community. The VTP will provide input to 
the Metropolitan Transportation Commission’s (MTC) future 
Regional Transportation Planning process, known as Plan 
Bay Area (PBA).   

Approach

The previous plan, VTP 2040, was adopted in 2014. For 
VTP 2050, VTA will gather meaningful feedback from the 
public, identify goals, set a vision for transportation, develop 
an equitable approach to address transportation concerns, 
and focus on ever-advancing climate emergency. VTA 
has developed a phased process that will include multiple 
opportunities for the public to participate in the process. The 
current plan update will coordinate input from VTA’s Board 
and Committees.

Valley Transportation Plan 2050

Project Phases

Fall/Winter 2022  .   .   .   . Initial Visioning/Plan Development

Spring 2023  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .        Draft Project Lists Development

Summer 2023  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .             Final List of Projects 

Fall/Winter 2023 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .             Develop Draft Plan 

Late 2023 .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   . VTP adopted by the Board
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